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Jeffrey Adams

From: William Collins <wcollins@hevanet.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 10:19 PM
To: Jeffrey Adams
Subject: Forest Lawn Rd Wetland 

Dear Mr. Adams, 
I am very concerned about the potential development of the wetland on Forest Lawn Rd. In Cannon Beach there are 
very few places left close to the ocean for safe haven of birds in bad weather, let alone daily survival of mammals, 
reptiles and amphibians. Almost all wetland and riparian areas have been covered or otherwise developed and 
channeled in a manner that doesn’t support wildlife. The remaining places, especially the Forest Lawn wetland, need to 
remain undeveloped if Cannon Beach is going to be a place that people come to enjoy nature. The scenery without the 
wildlife is not what people come for. Please do not allow development of this precious remaining wetland. 
Thank you, 
Yours sincerely, 
Willie Collins 
 
Sent from my iPad 


